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With the new Oklahoma Academic Standards for Mathematics adopted last spring 
and on schedule to be assessed this school year, it has been the priority of the 
Oklahoma State Department of Education to ensure all teachers across Oklahoma 
are supported as they work to make sense of the standards and implement them 
with fidelity. In a matter of just a few months, we have worked to lead an 
aggressively-paced transition effort that has resulted in At-A-Glance documents 
that address critical gaps that must be taught this school year, Crosswalk 
documents that have been developed by the Central and Northeastern Math 
Consortium, blueprints, a calculator policy, and even a PD On Your Plan Short 
Course that introduces the new standards. Keep up-to-date with all available 
resources by visiting http://bit.ly/okmathtoolkit     .  

Timeline for Implementation Support
1)  Crosswalks and At-A-Glance

2)  Monthly Webinars/Virtual 
Meetings

3)  Sample Transition Plans (varied 
by school size and pace) Beginning Fall 2016

4)  PD on your Plan

5)  Transition Committee Summit Held June 2016

6)  Curriculum Frameworks

7)  Exemplary Tasks and Units

8)  Principal Leadership Beginning Fall 2016

9)  Teacher Leader/Instructional 
Coaching Network Beginning Fall 2016

IMPLEMENTATION BRIEF 
OKLAHOMA STATE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

OCTOBER 2016

Complete

Ongoing

Ongoing

Complete

Ongoing



Oklahoma Math Ready Webinar  
November 10, 2016 

[3pm-4pm] 

Join Us  
Southern Regional Education Board (SREB) will host a Math Ready webinar for 
educators in Oklahoma on Thursday, November 10, 2016, starting at 3 p.m. John 
Squires, SREB Readiness Director, will provide information about the program, and 
Kenna Barger, Product Development Director and Math Expert, will give an 
overview of the Math Ready course, its content, and pedagogy.  

Summer Trainings  
SREB will provide free trainings in Oklahoma during June 2017 for schools wishing 
to implement Math Ready in the 2017-2018 school year. This webinar will provide 
teachers and school administrators with information about the course and give 
them an opportunity to ask questions prior to the summer trainings.  

Registration  
Please follow the link below to register for the webinar.  
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/6078785651665238532  

Math Ready  
Math Ready is a free course designed for high school seniors who have completed 
Algebra I, Geometry, and Algebra II, and need a transition course to get them ready 
for college-level coursework, thereby avoiding remediation when entering college. 
The course emphasizes understanding of mathematics concepts rather than 
memorizing procedures. By engaging students in real-world applications, Math 
Ready develops critical-thinking skills that students will use in college and their 
careers. Math Ready has been implemented in hundreds of high schools across the 
nation and has a proven track record of increasing student readiness. For more 
information about Math Ready, visit www.sreb.org/math-ready     . 

Questions  
If you have any questions, send an email to Ready@SREB.org     . 

http://sde.ok.gov/sde/mathematics


